
 

 

 
 
July 20, 2020 
 
  
 
Mr. Quinn Moyer 
Nelson Aggregates Head Office 
P.O. Box 1070 
Burlington, ON  L7R 4L8 

Legislative & Planning Services 
Planning Services 
Halton Region 
1151 Bronte Road 
Oakville, ON  L6M 3L1 
Fax:  905-825-8822 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Mr. Moyer: 
 
RE: Regional Official Plan Amendment Application - File No. RQ61A 
 Nelson Aggregates Co. (Quinn Moyer) 

Location: Part of Lots 1 and 2, Concession 2 & Part of Lots 17 and 18, Concession 2 NDS 
(former geographic Township of Nelson), City of Burlington, Region of Halton 

 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your application which has been deemed complete and accepted 
for processing pursuant to the requirements of the Planning Act.  Halton Region is committed to 
providing you and your client, efficient and timely processing of your application, in order that you 
may receive a decision as soon as reasonable possible. 
 
Please read the attached Signage Requirements for this application which must be adhered to and 
note that the sign(s) must be posted within 15 days of the date of this letter and a photo must be 
submitted showing proof of installation. 
 
Although deemed complete, it should be expected that Halton Region will require additional 
information throughout the review process prior to taking the application forward for a decision from 
Regional Council.  Regional staff will contact you as questions arise through the review process. 
 
Should you have any questions or require assistance at any time throughout the review process, 
please call me or Joe Nethery at (905) 825-6000 ext. 3035. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Curt Benson, MCIP, RPP 
Director of Planning Services and  
Chief Planning Official 
 
Attach. (1) 
 
cc: Brian Zeman, MHBC 
 Brynn Nheiley, City of Burlington 

Kellie McCormack, Conservation Halton 
John Stuart, NEC 
Calinda Manning, MNRF 


